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A Message from the Principal 

               2nd June 2017 
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1800 660 530 

 Our School will be 

CLOSED on:  
Queen’s Birthday  

  12th June  
Curriculum Day  

June 13th  

Dear Parents, Carers and Community members, 

 
Brrrr it certainly feels like Winter! The cool weather has not stopped our staff and students getting out and about 
though. The Middles classes have been attending camp for the past week and despite the weather have had a great 

time. These camps take a lot of planning and extra work for our staff, so I'm sure you will all join me in saying Thank 

you to them for the sleepless nights and long days. Every staff member I talk to says they wouldn't miss it for the 
world as they see such growth in the students.  
 

School Photos 
School Photos are being held next Thursday 8th June and on Friday 16th June. Please return your forms and payments 
by the due date. 

 
Mid Term Assembly 
Last week we had a lovely mid-term assembly with Blayke Lewis from our Senior Section doing a ‘Welcome to Coun-

try’ and performing using his didgeridoo. The students were all so engaged during the performance, it was amazing to 
see. We presented many awards and I am especially looking forward to spending Morning Tea with the Principal 
Award winners at our school café.   

 
Child Safe Standards 
As part of the Victorian Government’s commitment to implementing the recommendations of the Betrayal of Trust 

report, there is a new regulatory landscape surrounding child safety, underpinned by the new PROTECT Child Safe 
Standards. 
 
The Child Safe Standards are compulsory minimum standards for all Victorian early childhood services and schools, to 

ensure they are well prepared to protect children from abuse and neglect. 
 
Two weeks ago MSS was audited by the department and received fantastic results due to the hard work of our team. 

Special mention goes to Breeanna and Alice for their work compiling all the paperwork which shows we are compli-
ant with the standards. Due to the success of our audit we will be showcasing our work to other schools in the state. 
 

CSEF applications 
Please fill out application at rear of this newsletter and bring to the office with your health care/pension card. This 
covers your school fees for the year. Families holding a valid means-tested concession card or temporary foster par-

ents are eligible to apply. Payments are made directly to the school and are tied to the student. The applications close 
close on 30/6. 
 

 School Council  
Remember School Council Meeting is next Tuesday 6th at 6pm all welcome! 
 
Curriculum Day 

Just a reminder that 13th June is a curriculum day – the school will be closed as ALL staff are involved in training off 
site. We will be re-establishing our School Wide Positive Support Program and working to have a consistent under-
standing of what that looks like at MSS. 

 
VCAL Horticulture Parwan River Landcare Project  
On Wed 24/5 students assisted in planting native trees along the Werribee River to help land slips and erosion. This 

project is also assisting native habitat for indigenous wildlife. These projects really showcase how our students con-
tribute back to the local community and amazing employability skills. 
 

Pizza Lunch 
Thanks to the PCCC, students will be able to order pizza lunch next Thursday 8th June–  
can’t wait to show you all the photos of this day! Thanks PCCC members for all your hard 
work with organising this. 

 
Enjoy the class articles that follow and let us know if there is anything specific you would like 
included. 

Best wishes everyone, 
Brooke 

x-apple-data-detectors://0
x-apple-data-detectors://3
x-apple-data-detectors://3
x-apple-data-detectors://3


 

Page 2 

A Word From: Room 3— Dexter, Ana & Sarah 

This term, the preps have been engaged 

in Sensory Fun using different forms of 

texts through art, music, and play.  

Every fortnight, they were always excited 

to go down to Melton City Library 

where they sit down for a storytelling 

session, then browse through their favourite book characters 

in the children’s section.  

At school, we read a different book each week then make arts 

and crafts about the characters in the story.  

A Word From: Visual Arts—Sylvie 

News from the Art Room 
This semester, Middles students have explored Emotions and 
how artists communicate feelings in their artwork. We were able 
to explore feeling ‘Sorry’ for Reconciliation Week and National 
Sorry Day. Middles artists painted their hands, using the colours 
from the Aboriginal flag, and made prints onto paper.  
 
 

Juniors are exploring their senses through art and 
have made some very creative artwork from blowing 
bubbles, using paint rollers, stuffing socks and much 

more. It’s great to see everyone having a go and trying new things. 
 

                       Electives students are exploring clay to make 3D 
artworks. They have been very creative during our 
‘Warm Up’ sessions, using many different types of 
construction materials. Senior students are always 
challenging themselves to creating something unique. 
 
I’m so proud of all our artists. A terrific first half of the year – keep up the 

good work, MSS! 
Sylvie Wright  - MSS Art Specialist 
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Melton Careers Expo 
A number of our Year 9, 10 and 11 students attended the Career Ex-
po ran by the Melton City Council at Tabcorp Park.  
 
There were many stall holders present including:  

Federation University, Melton Waves, SEDA College, 
Customised Training, Yum Restaurants International, 
CareTraining Institute, Australian Defence Force Ca-
reers, Victoria University, Become A BRICKLAYER My 
Future Freedom .  
 

Our students really enjoyed the Expo and also had the opportunity to meet industry profes-

sionals. The careers of most interest to our students were Child Care and Bricklaying. Our 

students also enjoyed meeting representatives from Ambulance Victoria and the CFA.  

Mid Term Assembly 

AEU Scholarship Winners 

National Sorry Day Presentation 

Student Representative Council Badge 
Presentation 
 
School Captain Badge Presentation 

Aidan—Award Winner 
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Dates to Remember 
Tuesday 6th June School Council Meeting 6pm 

Wednesday 7th June PCCC Meeting 9:15am 

Thursday 8th June School Photo Day 

  PCCC Special Lunch Order Day—PIZZA 

Monday 12th June Public Holiday School Closed—Queen’s Birthday 

Tuesday 13th June Curriculum Day School Closed—No Students to attend school 

Wednesday 14th June DOXA Camp—selected students 

Friday 16th June School Photo Day 

Friday  30th June  End of Term Assembly 1:15pm 

  Term 2 finishes 2pm—early dismissal 

School Wide Positive  
Behaviour  

Support Prize Winners  

Junior School   
Taylah Dunlop - being safe in the yard and walking to and from class safely 
 
Alisha Wiltjer - for walking to and from specialists safely and following all 3 school values. 
 
Nia Diamond - being safe in the classroom and walking from the yard safely at break times.  

 
Middle School    
Aiyana Peterson - respectful to both staff and students in the yard at break times. 
 
Nikita Murphy - being respectful and responsible in breakfast club to staff and other students 
 
Hayley Spargo  - following all 3 school values of being respectful, responsible and safe.  
 
Bailey Dever - for being respectful to staff members on yard duty and assisting another student to play 
safely 
 
Nathan Gabor - demonstrating all 3 school values of being respectful, responsible and safe. Nathan is al-
ways respectful to staff members and other students in all areas of the school. 

 
Senior School 
Pete Kypreos - walking to class safely from the bus. 

As per our Uniform Policy (full policy available on our Website) Hoodies are 
not part of our school uniform. If your child wears a hoodie to school they 
will be asked to remove it and swap it with one of our school jumpers for the 
day. Students will not be able to participate in excursions if they are not in 
full school uniform. If you need financial assistance to  purchase uniform piec-
es please contact the office or your child’s teacher for more information. 
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